Salem Lutheran Church 

Special Council Meeting Minutes of August 7, 2018
Council Mission Statement:  “We exist, with God’s help, to provide leadership for the Salem Lutheran Church congregation.”
A special meeting of the Salem Lutheran Church Council was called to order at 6:30 p.m. on August 7, 2018 at Salem Lutheran Church by President Ken Stebbins.

Present:  Mark Carlson, Meriellen Pisarek, Pastor Mike Briggs, Kris Schmidt, Ken Stebbins, Di Hein, Sherri Godfrey, John Wojciak and Terry Tichenor.  Absent:  Randy Holmvig.  
Opening Prayer was led by Pastor Mike.
This special meeting was called to discuss the leadership role of Outreach and to act on recommendations from Outreach.  Recommendations from Outreach follow:  
1)  Hire a part time person for crew leader for delivery and miscellaneous tasks and replace Mike Serfling at the Mustard Seed when he needs to return to school.

2) Contract Greg for $500.00 per month for grants and consultation.

3) Appoint an interim person – Don Hales was suggested to fill this interim appointment.
After ample discussion by the Council regarding the appointment of an interim, and based on the recommendation of Outreach, a motion to retain Don Hales as interim coordination facilitator for Outreach up to and including the transition of a new hire was seconded.  Motion carried.

Council then discussed at length the contracting of Greg to complete the current grants until finalized.

Based on this discussion and the recommendations of Outreach a motion that Greg Meyer be contracted during the transition period of August 13, 2018 to December 31, 2018 for the purpose of aiding in the transition of Outreach activities of Salem.  The activities are limited to completion of grants in progress and consultation as required by the Council of Salem Lutheran Church and leadership of Outreach.  The period of performance may be extended by mutual agreement between Salem Lutheran Church Council and Greg Meyer.  Compensation will be $500.00 per month paid by Salem Lutheran Church. Seconded and Motion carried.
The third recommendation by Outreach to hire employees was tabled as Outreach is working on defining what they need.

Discussion was then held regarding the request from Praise and Worship Committee that the spinet piano be placed on the silent auction due to the recent donation of the baby grand piano.  Council agreed.

Special meeting was adjourned and closed with the Lord’s Prayer.
Respectfully submitted by Meriellen Pisarek, Secretary
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